
 

 

4585 Hilton Parkway Suite 100, Colorado Springs, CO 80907 
Phone: 719-592-1800 • CSHBA.com 

December 12, 2022 
 
Deputy Fire Marshal Kris Cooper 
City of Colorado Springs Fire Department 
 
RE: Proposed 2021 IFC Amendments 
 
Dear DFM Cooper, 
 
On behalf of the Housing & Building Association of Colorado Springs (CSHBA), we would like 
to thank you for giving us the opportunity to review the proposed amendments to the 2021 
IFC for the City of Colorado Springs. 
 
After review from our members, no major concerns were identified regarding the proposed 
amendments and resolution. We appreciate the department’s collaboration to review and draft 
a fire code that is applicable to construction in our area. We look forward to working with the 
department through implementation and for continued discussions as these codes are utilized.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Kort Henderson 
2022 HBA Code Review Vice Chair 


